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Electronic Submissions  
Special Reporting Requirements 

To further our commitment to enhancing efficiencies and streamlining filing 

requirements, the Insurance Division issues this Alert to remind licensees and entities 

subject to filing reports with this Division of the following initiatives recently adopted in 

RI: 

Special Reporting Requirements 

All special reports must be filed electronically.  Detailed instructions for filing each 

report are attached. New for 2013, zero reports are NO longer required, except for report 

#2 (contracted producer report).   

To avoid unnecessary administrative resources and costs, please forward this Alert to all 

staff responsible for filing special reports with this Department.    
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